IMPORTANT - WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 16, 2015
ALBANY DIVISION ONLY

THE HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY,
DECEMBER 16, 2015, FROM 10:00AM THROUGH
1:30PM, WILL BE RESCHEDULED TO DECEMBER
23,2015.

THE MATTERS BEING ADJOURNED WILL STAY
SCHEDULED FOR THE SAME TIME BUT HEARD
ON THE NEW DATE OF DECEMBER 23, 2015.

THE HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR 9:15AM WILL
STILL BE HEARD DECEMBER 16, 2015.



